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OFCCP ANNOUNCES NEW DATE FOR TRICARE WEBINAR

OFCCP announced today the rescheduling of a webinar concerning how the agency intends to address TRICARE based compliance audits.
The webinar is in follow up to Congress' recent action to carve out TRICARE network agreements from OFCCP's jurisdictional reach. It was

previously scheduled and then canceled by OFCCP, and will now be conducted on April 25, 2012 at 3:00 PM EDT. Registration is available
here.

If you have questions following the webinar or are unable to attend, please feel free to contact Jon Bumgarner at 317.977.1474 or
jbumgarner@hallrender.com and/or keep an eye out for our summary, which will be published shortly after the webinar's conclusion.
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